


 

 

 
WILL MY CHILD BE ABLE TO STAY AT THEIR SCHOOL WITH A TAX CREDIT 
SCHOLARSHIP AFTER THE 2023-2024  SCHOOL YEAR?  
There is no guarantee that tax credit scholarships will be available after the 2023-2024 school year 
unless legislators vote to extend the program or make it permanent. Other scholarship funding may be 
available from participating schools or other foundations. 

 

SCHOOLS 
 
WHEN WILL SCHOLARSHIP AWARDING FOR THE CURRENT SCHOOL YEAR END? 
Empower Illinois will continue to award scholarships for the 2023-2024 school year throughout the 
2023 calendar year as funds become available. Depending on the available funds at a designated 
school, tax credit scholarship funding may continue into early 2024.   

 
WHEN WILL SCHOLARSHIPS BE PAID? 
Schools will receive 100% payment the week of September 18, 2023, for all students with scholarships 
in ÒFunding ConfirmedÓ status by Monday, September 11, 2023. For students with scholarships in 
ÒFunding ConfirmedÓ status after this date, additional payments will be made to schools on an ongoing 
basis. Please be sure to read our school newsletter for additional information. 

 
WHAT HAPPENS TO UNUSED DESIGNATED FUNDS AT THE END OF 2023?   
The Invest in Kids Act currently requires all Scholarship Granting Organizations (SGOs) to expend all 



 

 

2023 Donation Deadlines 
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